
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
17th April 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam 

On behalf of our Board Members, Staff and Children, I would like to extend special thanks 

for your support to Gezubuso Project during 2018. Because of your generosity, we are able to 

further our mission in bettering the lives of our children and community. 

Since 2004 up until now, Gezubuso Project has been dedicated to give our children a warm 

and loving home through better education, loving foster mothers and promoting healthy 

living within our homes. Gezubuso Project has also dedicated itself to community 

involvement through One Home One Garden at KwaMpumuza as well as our HIV and AIDS 

courses held daily. 

Please see behind a brief summary of 2018 

Thank you once again for your support to our organization. It means the world to us and 

mostly to our children.  

May God bless you. 

Thank You 

Y. Nzeleni 

(Office Admin) 
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2018 ACHIEVEMENTS 

 
The following NEW goals were achieved during 2018.  
  

• 2018 we able to build a New Training Centre, where we training our 
community members about HIV and AIDS related courses. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

• The Gardening Project managed to plant vegetables to more than 25 gardens 
at KwaMpumuza. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Child Welfare brought 12 new children at Sunshine House and 6 new children 
at Sweetwaters of age 1 to11 years old. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

• New school was found for the children to start in 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Best Achieved child in 2018 was Fundiswa Mkhize with 7 distinctions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

• Tom trained over 100 people and most of them did practicals with a 65% 
chance of employment. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



• Joshua Konstanzer (German Volunteer) who will be with us for a period of 1 
year. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

• Provided education to 46 children and shelter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2019 GOALS 
 

Gezubuso Project plans in bettering the lives of our children and the following goals 
will make a difference in their lives; 
 

• To assist students to improve academic results. 
 

• To expand Gardening Project by adding more gardens.  
 

• Promote healthy living to our foster mothers and children through 
implementing a nutrition programme.  
 

• Work closely with other organizations that around Pietermaritzburg to improve 
organization management. 
 

• Work to increase funding to support our academic programmes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


